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Propelling Port Victeona Forward

NOTICE FOR WEARING OF PORT PASS ON SPA PREMISES

As part of its implementation of the International Ship and Port Facility Security Code (ISPS Code), the
Seychelles Ports Authority (SPA) is making certain changes with respect to access to its Port Facilities that
accommodate international vessels (Commercial Port (or New Port), Industrial Fishing Port (or Old Port), EU
Quay (or Net Repair Quay) and IPHS) and is hereby informing the public of these changes.

Stevedores

Stevedores, whether working on a fulltime or casual basis, will be required to show their Port Pass to access all
the above mentioned ISPS compliant port facilities as from Monday 17th of October 2022. All stevedoring
companies shall ensure that a list of all personnel that will be conducting stevedoring activities on each
particular date and facility is provided to the port’s Security Department at least 24 hours in advance to
facilitate access.

All stevedores are advised to visit SPA’s Reception at the Commercial Port with their ID card to apply for a Port
Pass. Each pass will cost SR150/- per year.

The SPA reminds all stevedores to have their safety vests on at all times while accessing the port facilities
otherwise no access shall be granted.

General Public

Members of the general public that will be accessing the ISPS compliant port facilities for any transaction
including to clear cargo will be required to present their ID card to the port security. Each person will then be
issued with a temporary port pass which should be visible at all times whilst within the port facility. Failure to
display the port pass whilst on SPA’s premises will result in withdrawal of port access.

All temporary port passes shall be handed over to the security officers upon exit in exchange for the card
holder’s ID card. This procedure will be effected as from Monday the 3 of October 2022. Anyone who fails to
adhere to this will not be granted access within the port.

Children under the age of 18 years old

The SPA would also like to announce that as from Monday the 3 of October 2022, no children under the age
of 18 years old will be allowed in any of the port facilities.

Thank you.



